Class |l Permissive Change Request Letter

Date:  2016/4/8

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Authorization and Evaluation Division

7435 Oakland Mills Rd

Columbia MD 21046-1609

U.S.A.

To whom it may concern,

We, D-Link Corporation would like to confirm that the product with FCC ID:
KA2AP1865A1 (Grant date:10/17/2013 ) has further modification made on the on
UNII-1 and 3 new rule apply and retested for compliance with new UNII rules per
KDB789033 D02

This modification is only concerned with UNII-1 and 3 new rules apply by
software change; neither circuit design nor main function has been changed.

Only firmware setting is changed to increase conducted output power.

Sincerely yours,

2

Shinglin Chung / Associate Vice President
D-Link Corporation

TEL.: 886-2-66000123#5819

FAX: 886-2-55509988

E-mail: shingling.chung@dlinkcorp.com




